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STUDENT UNION TREASURER’S OFFICE
UNIVERSITY OF NOTRE DAME

314D LAFORTUNE STUDENT CENTER

NoOTRE DAME, INDIANA 46556-0399

29 March, 2023
Dear Senate,

As stated in the Undergraduate Constitution of the University of Notre Dame, the Student Union
Treasurer shall recommend to the Student Senate two Assistant Student Union Treasurers. At this time, I
am pleased to extend my full recommendation to Mark Metryoos and Kelsey Casella.

Mark is a sophomore finance and philosophy major. His passion for the betterment of all student’s lives
on campus is evident in his leadership roles in First-Generation careers, the Financial Literacy Club of
Notre Dame as well as the Black Business Association of Notre Dame. His academic record speaks for
itself, and with Mark’s completion of Accounting I and II, I have no doubt that he has the skills required
to be Assistant Student Union Treasurer. Mark’s experience in various organizations on campus, his
dedication to his studies as well as his passion for the Notre Dame Student Union show he is a great
candidate for this position.

Kelsey Casella is a first-year accounting major. Kelsey has experience interning at an accounting firm
over the summer of 2022. She is involved in the Student International Business Council and served as a
dance commissioner for Cavanaugh Hall. Kelsey is interested in helping Notre Dame Students have the
best experience at Notre Dame, and she will bring that passion to the Student Union Treasurer’s Office.
Kelsey’s knowledge and experience in accounting, desire to make a positive impact within Notre Dame’s
Student Union and her involvement around campus make her a great candidate for this position.

I can recommend both of these students without reservation because of their immense passion for giving
back to the Notre Dame community. | am requesting that the Senate approve their nominations as a result
of their extensive qualifications, and their level of commitment to effectively contributing to the
experiences of Notre Dame students. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Respectfully Submitted,
Hannah Blaskiewicz

Student Union Treasurer, 2023-2024
Chairwoman, Financial Management Board



